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Work has commenced on the refurbishment of the front of the school.  The old plaster needs to be removed and replaced.  It is going to be a noisy, dusty, dirty job to remove the old plaster.  Please be careful whilst in the school playground at drop off and pick up times.

A massive thank you to all those who have donated to the food bank in lieu of staff Christmas presents; we are truly humbled by your generosity and our local community will benefit greatly from your kindness.

As we approach the end of term, please be Covid-19 and illness vigilant.  Please do not send your child to school if they are displaying any signs of being unwell.  We would love you all to have as normal a Christmas as possible, without having to self-isolate or be laid up with colds, flu or sickness.  School will close on Monday 21st December at 12 noon for all primary children.  Nursery will close on Friday 18th December 2020, normal times apply.
Newcastle Chamber of Commerce has very kindly donated selection boxes for all the children in our school.  These will be sent home this week.
Each class has recorded a short Christmas performance and these can be viewed on Class Dojo, Google Classroom or the school website.  Please respect the rights of other parents by not posting photographs of other children on your social media accounts.
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Term 1 in the 2020/21 academic year has been very different for all our school community but we are so proud of the children and how they have adapted to the new normal.  Hopefully 2021 will bring some positive changes and we can begin to slowly return to life as we know it at NPS.
School will reopen on Wednesday 6th January 2021 for all pupils.
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Merry Christmas and best wishes for a peaceful and prosperous New Year from all the staff and pupils at NPS!

